
Intramural Volleyball Club 
 
The intramural volleyball club is an after-school activity for students who have an interest in 
playing volleyball.  This intramural is open to all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students and will meet 
after school on Wednesdays from 3:15-4:30.  
 
There will be NO BUS SERVICE, so students will need to be picked up promptly at 4:30. 
 
The club will run every Wednesday from February 5, 2020 until April 29, 2020.                
 
If your student is interested in joining, please fill out the permission slip below and hand it in to 
Ms. Burnett by January 17, 2020.  You will be notified of admission by Friday January 24, 2020.  
Applicants will be admitted on a first come/first serve basis as the class has a 24-person limit. If 
you have any questions, feel free to email me at grace_burnett@hcpss.org 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Name: _____________________________________ Grade Level: ___________ 
 
Parent Email Address: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Phone Number: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Check one of the following options: 

� I will be picked up every Wednesday by a parent or guardian. 
� I am a walker and will walk home. 
� I will be carpooling home with a friend.   

o Name of friend: __________________________________ 
 
 
Signature of parent/guardian giving permission for student to attend intramural volleyball club 
 
 
SIGNATURE: ______________________________________         Date: __________________ 
 
 
 


